
 

Supporting your success 

 
Invitation 

Controlled Traffic Farming in WA: the beginning and beyond 

Field day  

 

Topics include: 

 Breaking new CTF ground in Railway paddock 20 years ago, Dr Paul Blackwell, 

DAFWA (retiring) 

 Examples of current CTF systems, Local growers 

 On-farm experience using less nitrogen fertiliser in CTF, Quenten Knight, Precision 

Agronomics Australia 

 Free nitrogen from soil bugs, Professor Theo Evans, UWA and local CTF farmers 

Date: 5th August 2016 

Time: 12:00pm lunch followed by BBQ from 5:00pm at Railway Paddock Erangy Springs 

road (weather permitting) 

Meeting place: Tenindewa Hall, Geraldton-Mullewa Road (17km west of Mullewa) 

 

For more information or to RSVP please contact:  

Paul Blackwell Telephone: 0476 161 729 Email: paul.blackwell@agric.wa.gov.au 

Bindi Isbister Telephone: +61 (0)8 9956 8555 Email: bindi.isbister@agric.wa.gov.au 
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